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July 7, 2004

Women’s Ministries Directors

World Divisions

Dear Colleagues:

It is with joy – after many delays and challenges – to place in your hand Level 2 of the Leadership Certification program. Many of you have written me time and again asking when this would be ready. I apologize again for the long delay – one year to be exact – but it’s finally over and I praise God for its completion.

We are aware that nothing is perfect, no matter how many times we have edited these documents I know that there will be some mistakes. I ask that you keep us informed of any errors you find so that we can correct them in our files.  Your suggestions are welcome as to content etc. Please feel free to send your comments.

I know that the women will enjoy these 20 seminars and will grow immensely as they study these subjects. God’s blessings as you have these seminars translated and sent out to your fields.

Love and joy,

Heather-Dawn Small

Associate Director 
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